
 

OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO: GOVERNOR 

FROM: RILEY 

SUBJECT: LETTER TO GOVERNOR FOSTER:  STATE OF STATE COMMENTS 

DATE: 1/28/03 

CC: FILE 

I’ve attached a letter of response to Governor Foster regarding your comments during the 
State of the State regarding Louisiana schools going to a four-day school week.  I also 
have a copy of the School Board News article that I will enclose with the letter. 

I have opened the letter with “Dear Mike,” as he opened his letter to you with “Dear 
Ronnie.”  

Please sign the letter or mark any changes that you want made.  

Thanks! 

 

 


